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Covid-19 Update 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  
We are emailing to advise you that we have a number of staff out due to COVID-19 at the 
moment and that whilst we are able to safely operate with the staff we have available by 
redeploying members of staff, it does mean that we are having to consider some of the 
extra-curricular activities we have approaching in the coming week. 
  
Please be advised of the following:  

• Year 3 swimming is cancelled tomorrow. 

• We are currently able to go ahead with the planned year 3 trips to Fishbourne 
Roman Palace next week however, if we have any further staff requiring self-
isolation, then these may need to postponed at the last minute.  You will receive a 
text message on the morning of the trip to inform you if the trip will be going ahead. 

  
We will seek further advice from Public Health England (PHE) should this be necessary, 
but in the meantime, as the outbreak threshold has not been crossed, no additional 
measures will be put in place to reduce transmission at this stage.   
  
Kind regards, 
  
Odele Davies 
  
Co-Headteacher 
Mengham Junior School 
Palmerston Road 
PO11 9ET 
Tel: 023 9246 2162 
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